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From: Deniece Baker 

Sent: 05 June 2024 15:27

To: Planning

Subject: 2024/1014/P Site Address139-147 Camden Road Camden London NW1 9HJ

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Site Address139-147 Camden Road Camden London NW1 9HJ   

 

 

 
Hello 

 
Nevertheless, I would raise a comment that when we were viewing this property, there was a 
poster outside  detailing this application. However, it has come to my attention that the red lines 
were not showing the correct area. The correct red area is in fact, directly opposite 212 Camden 
road. The poster is no longer there now. But obviously, given the new information I strongly 
oppose this planning application. 
 
Thank you 
Deniece Baker 
 
 
 
 
 

 


